
 

 

 

SRI LEO MUTHU SCHOLARSHIP CHEQUE DISTRIBUTION CEREMONY 

02.11.2019 

Sub: Report on Sri Leo Muthu Merit Scholarship Cheque Distribution Ceremony was organized at 

Sri Sairam College of Engineering, Bengaluru on 2nd November 2019.   

With respect to the above subject, the institution organized Sri Leo Muthu Merit Scholarship 

Cheque Distribution Ceremony. This involves felicitating and motivating students by awarding them with 

the merit scholarship. In this occasion the Merit Scholarship for students was given for the meritorious 

students of Academic year 2016-17 and Academic Year 2017-18. Depending on the LMS merit 

scholarship Criteria the students who got the CGPA above 8 on this grade were given scholarship based 

on their CGPA grades. 

LEO MUTHU MERIT SCHOLARSHIP- Encouraging Talent! is an initiative of Sairam group of 

institutions launched from the academic year 2015-16 in memory of our beloved Founder 

Chairman, Late. Shri. MJF. Ln. Leo Muthu to encourage student’s upward academic performance to help 

talented and financially backward students. 

  

 On this Criteria in the Academic Year 2016-17 , 32 Students were awarded scholarship amount 

of 6,40,000 and for the Academic Year 2017-18,62 students availed the  scholarship benefit of amount 

16,16,600.In this two Academic year we had 16 students common in availing scholarship amount .So 

totally for the both Academic years the cheques worth 22,56,600 was given by our CEO  Shri. Sai Prakash 

Leo Muthu sir. 

On this occasion in the blessings of our beloved chairman Shri. MJF. Ln. Leo Muthu and the wishes 

of our CEO sir Shri. Sai Prakash Leo Muthu sir the Leo Sri Leo Muthu Merit Scholarship Cheque 

Distribution Ceremony was organized at Sri Sairam College of Engineering, Bengaluru on 2nd November 

2019 in our College. 



 

 

               The program started with inaugural in Sir M Visveswaraya hall with invocation song by 

Sharadha and Varshini. Dr R Arun Kumar, Management Representative, Sri Sairam College of Engineering 

gave the welcome address and Dr B Shadaksharappa, Principal, Sri Sairam College of Engineering gave 

the presidential address. Our Trustee Shri Patel Sir Graced the Occasion and Motivated the Students. 

  In the Welcome address our Management Representative. Dr R Arun Kumar thanked our chairman 

Shri. MJF. Ln. Leo Muthu sir and our CEO Shri. Sai Prakash Leo Muthu sir for generous contribution 

towards motivating the budding Engineers who are meritorious. Sir also conveyed best wishes to 

students and motivated the students to get University Ranks. In the Presidential address our respected 

Principal Dr B Shadaksharappa, Thanked the management for the Motivation and support. Sir 

Encouraged the students to do better and achieve loreals to the institution. 

 

The cheques were distributed by the dignitaries. 32 students from 2016-17 batch and 62 students 

from 2017-18 batch received the Sri Leo Muthu Merit Scholarship.  On this occasion 46 students were 

awarded with cheques and for remaining 32 students due to their request the scholarship amount was 

adjusted with their tuition fees. The Students Felt happy and thanked the management for the support 

and encouragement. 

The ceremony ended up by giving vote of thanks by Prof. Malini K V HOD, EEE department, Sri 

Sairam College of Engineering and taking the group photograph with the dignitaries and the meritorious 

students. 
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